eNewsletter |

Vol. 1, No. 1 - April 2010

Officers

Frank Gillespie, President Brial Altonen, Vice President OPEN - Secretary Mary Ellen Matise, Treasurer Robin Assenza, Trustee Bob Williams, Trustee (As of March 26, 2011)

Communittees

(in alphabetical order)
Archives & Collections
Friends of
Fundraising
Membership
Programs & Education
Publications & Publicity
Research

Won't you Join us? Upcoming Planned Events

The CPHS Board is seeking a Secretary for the organization.

Membership..

Minutes...

Photos Stabilized Mansion Ruins...

Other Colden History Links



Coldengham Preservation & Historical Society

Visit the website - www.coldenpreservation.org

Talk: Member Joe Devine on John VanArsdale - March 27, 2011 Get involved and help activate planned projects!

- April Roundtable / Spring Membership event at the Ruins
- Preparation of Document(s) for use at Valley Central / Elementary School Presentations
- Blog / Facebook page / eNewsletter
- Look for upcoming events and walks at the Colden Ruins Site
- Further Research on the Colden Family, Cemetery, Properites
- Jane Colden & early Botany
- Colonial Life in our area during the Revolutionary War
- Membership Open More information at our website
- Document & Material Acquisition, Transcription of documents
- Publish research findings

Would you like to receive future issues of our eNewsletter?

Please drop us a note - email: ColdenPreservation@gmail.com